
Dear Parents, 

We will be celebrating the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee on Friday June 

10. The children will be taking part in activities in school in the 

morning and in the afternoon, we will be holding our very own “St 

Joseph’s Pageant and Garden Party”. The children are invited to 

dress in best “royal” clothes that day. 

For your half term homework, please would you make a crown fit for 

a queen (or king) for your child to wear on the afternoon of the 10th 

June. There are a few ideas below. 

Also, we are asking for donations of homemade cakes for the 

children to enjoy in their garden party. You can be as creative as you 

like and make them jubilee themed! Don’t hide your light under a 

bushel, I’m sure we have some Star Bakers out there, worthy of 

Masterchef!  

Thank you for your support 

Mrs S. Turner 

 


